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DHR/GBE          22nd January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Changes to Home Learning 

 

We would like to thank you all for your continued support with our new home learning 

platform, Seneca Learning. This is a homework platform that has been shown to improve 

academic progress by enabling students to consolidate their knowledge of the curriculum 

through the completion of homework. We would like to share some changes we are making 

to monitor and track home learning to support your child’s academic success.  
 

All homeworkg tasks will be found on Seneca and links to the tasks will be available on Class 

Charts too. Each curriculum area will offer weekly tasks in line with the Home Learning 

timetable on the school website.  

 

https://shenleyacademy.e-act.org.uk/parents/homework/ 

 

To support this initiative, we are delighted to launch Shenley’s Homework Club. This will be 

held in the LRC every day for years 7 to 10 from 3pm to 4pm with a member of staff to support 

the students with their homework needs. No pre-booking is required to attend and we 

encourage students to attend on a regular basis starting on Monday 29th January. 
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If your child fails to submit homework tasks in a timely manner, this will result in a homework 

detention which will be held daily at 3 to 4pm. You will be informed of any issued detention 

via the normal channels. If your child is persistently not completing homework, this will result 

in a Curriculum Leader detention and further communication with yourselves to resolve the 

issue.  

It is imperative that each student values the impact of home work to improve their 

opportunities to succeed not just academically, but to develop important study skills and 

manage their time effectively.  

Do contact the Academy if you have questions about the contents of this letter using the email 

Shenley.Enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk .  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs S Dhir 

Assistant Head: Teaching and Learning 

mailto:enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk
mailto:Shenley.Enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk

